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Dear Hiring Manager,

I am writing to express my interest in the VP of Design and Technology position at your company. With over 30 years of experience in design, development, and innovation across diverse industries, I have consistently transformed complex challenges into practical, sustainable solutions. My background in building and leading high-performing teams, driving innovation, and bridging the gap between design and technology makes me a strong candidate for this role.
In my current role as IT Director of Innovation & Design Systems at Albertsons Companies, I led the development and company-wide adoption of the Unified Design System within one year. This initiative not only streamlined operations but also established a new standard for design consistency across the organization. My leadership has resulted in a 40% increase in productivity and significant reductions in project delivery times. I have a proven ability to foster collaboration among cross-functional teams, driving sustainable growth and positioning the organization for long-term success.
I am particularly drawn to the opportunity at your company because of the potential to apply my experience in innovation lab leadership and my deep understanding of user experience design to contribute meaningfully to your team. My unique blend of technical expertise, creative problem-solving, and leadership skills would be an asset as your company continues to innovate and grow.
Thank you for considering my application. I am excited about the opportunity to bring my experience and passion for design and technology to your organization. I look forward to the possibility of discussing how I can contribute to your team.

Sincerely,
Mathew Douglas Lincoln
	 

